
 
 
At I Care Optical, we use the latest vision technology and state-of-the-art equipment to provide 
you and your family with the most comprehensive eye care in our community. Please take a 
moment to review this information on retinal imaging. 
 
Retinal photography is a non-invasive procedure used to capture an image of the back part 
(retina) of your eye.  I Care Optical uses retinal photos to document patients’ retinal conditions 
and provide baseline data that can be used to follow your health in subsequent years.  
 

This test is highly recommended for all of our patients, especially those with a history of 
diabetes, high blood pressure, glaucoma, headaches, floaters or flashing lights, and/or retinal 
problems. 
 
In most cases, dilation is not needed; however, if you have diabetes, high blood pressure, or 
other diseases, the doctor will recommend dilation to get the best photo of your eyes. 
 

Some insurance companies will cover the expense of retinal imaging as part of a 
routine eye exam.  If this procedure is not covered by your insurance carrier, the 
discounted fee for this additional part of your eye exam is $39.00 for both eyes. 
You are responsible for this service fee at the time of service. 
 
Please check your preference below: 
 
 _________ YES, I consent to retinal imaging. 
 

_________ NO, I DO NOT consent to retinal imaging.  
 
 
 
_____________________________           _______________________________          _________________ 
             Print Name of Patient                                                 Signature                                           Date                

 

 
 


